From: Marivic - New West Holidaytrips

To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] LIQUOR PERMISSION FOR MASSEY THEATRE SUPPOPRT LETTER

Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 1:20:33 PM

Attachments: image002.png image003.png

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council,

I write in support of the bylaw text amendment allowing a permanent liquor license application at 735 Eighth Ave. (Massey Theatre).

The society is developing their expanded space, Eighth and Eight into a thriving cultural hub, a community gathering space. Adding a food and beverage program can improve the economic viability of the society and enhance the experiences.

Massey Theatre has successfully and safely held numerous temporary liquor licenses over the years. I feel confident the Massey Theatre Society will be respectful and responsible in their use a permanent liquor license, and use it to make Eighth and Eight an even more engaging destination for residents and visitors alike.



Marivic Cregan, CTC | Manager | Group Specialist

Office 604 525 3344 Ext. 805

635 Sixth Street | New Westminster | BC | V3L 3C1 | Canada marivic@holidaytrips.ca | website: http://holidaytrips.ca

Did you pack your travel insurance? Make sure you are covered for unexpected medical expenses and assistance services before you leave home. Ask me about what plan is right for you and your family.

Your extraordinary moments await you!





